
From: McKay Murphy <mckay@ward43.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ward 43 | Ethics Disclosure | January 30th, 2023 
 

 
Steve,  
 
Hope you are doing well and staying healthy! 
 
Today, our office received 2 dozen assorted "Big Fat Cookies" from a resident in the Ward. This has an 
estimated value of 210 dollars. We accepted the cookies and put them out for public consumption for 
those who enter our office.  
 
Please let me know if you need any more information from me. 
 
Best, 
 
McKay Murphy 
Chief of Staff 

Alderman Timmy Knudsen, 43rd Ward 
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